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To:
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RE:                 Transition from paper G-845 form to an Electronic Confirmation Process
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
 

RGM MEMO MARCH 05, 2018

An Electronic Announcement was posted on February 26, 2018, announcing the transition from paper G-845 Form to an Electronic Confirmation Process for Eligible Noncitizen Status. FSA is currently in the process of completing final operational tasks required to transition authorized school users to the electronic process by the end of April 2018. DHS-USCIS is going paperless on May 1, 2018. DHS will reject (return to sender) all Forms G-845 received on or after this date. To avoid rejected Forms, schools are instructed to stop mailing forms G-845 to DHS beginning on April 24, 2018. On that date, schools must hold all third step requests until their SAVE system access is activated. Below we have included the link to the Electronic Announcement, please read it for more details. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/022618TransitionG845FormElectEligNoncitizenStat.html
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